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12/12/2021  17:00:122021/5680/T OBJ BA Abraham for 

the Belsize Society

For The Belsize Society: these are two mature trees visible from Haverstock Hill and therefore have amenity 

value. Due to the heavy traffic and resulting pollution, trees are of considerable environmental benefit in this 

area and should only be removed as the very last resort. It appears that the removal of these trees is being 

proposed on a precautionary basis. The cracking was only discovered in July 2021 and the structural damage 

is said to be ¿very slight¿. Level monitoring should be carried out to establish whether there is in fact an 

ongoing problem and, if so, the extent of it. It is not clear that the drainage problems have been fully 

investigated and resolved and it is possible that these may be the cause of the damage.
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